

Special Investigative Committee

From: "David Ellis

To:

Bcc: "Myself"

1 File (228KB)



GOP petit...

Thursday, March 22, 2012 10:40 AM

Dear Representative Smith:

As we discussed over the phone yesterday, please find attached a copy of the Petition, signed by 5 House members, seeking the appointment of a Special Investigative Committee to investigate allegations lodged against you.

As noted on the General Assembly website, the first hearing of the Special Investigative Committee will take place on Tuesday, March 27, at 11:00 am in Room 114 of the Capitol Building.

You may appear at this hearing and you may have counsel present.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email. And feel free to email me, or have your attorney email me, or call me with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

David Ellis
Counsel to the Special Investigative Committee
Illinois House of Representatives
cell: